
 

February 7, 2013 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Ward Cassidy, Chairperson 

House Committee on Education Budget 

Statehouse, Room 151-S 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Cassidy: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2151 by House Committee on General Government 

Budget 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2151 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2151 would repeal a statute that required the University of Kansas School of 

Medicine to review and evaluate criteria used in the determination of medically underserved 

areas of the state for the purpose of the medical student loan act and to report to the Legislature 

on or before January 14, 2008. 

 

 Passage of HB 2151 would have no fiscal effect. 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

cc: Theresa Gordzica, KU  


